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faculty websites. If you want to change your 
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Dear doctoral students,  
Dear graduates, 
 
 

In this November-newsletter we would like to inform you 
about announcements and events which might be of interest 
for your doctoral studies. 
 
With kind regards from the Office of the Dean of Studies of 
the Faculty of Social Sciences, 
 
Martin Ertelt  
 
 
 

Workshop "Longitudinal data analysis - panel 
regression and event history data analysis" 
Prof. Dr. Karin Kurz (Institut for Sociology) offers a Workshop 
titled "Longitudinal data analysis - panel regression and 
event history data analysis" on February 8-10, 2017, 9am - 
5pm. Please register here by December 31, 2016. 
 
 

Information from the GGG: 
Next PhD students’ representatives election in 
GGG 
The next PhD students’ representatives election in GGG will 
take place in March 2017 – and this is your chance to run for 
office! Are you interested in actively helping shape GGG’s 
work for PhD students? Then register as a candidate until 
January 17, 2017! 
Further information on the tasks of PhD students’ 
representatives can be found here. 
We are looking forward to having you as a candidate! 
 
 

Excursion to Ludolfshausen (Friedland) on 
November 26, 2016 
In this winter semester, the Helpdesk for International PhD 
students wants to continue the proven cooperation with the 
initiative “Show your village!” and invites international PhD 
students (but also Germans) to excursions to the smaller 
villages near Göttingen. It will be possible to get into direct 
contact with inhabitants, exchange views and gain intense 
insight into living in rural areas. The next event will take us to 
Ludolfshausen on Saturday, November 26. Further 
information and registration can be found here. 
 
 

Christmas bakery on December 12, 2016 
In cooperation with Foyer International the Helpdesk for 
International PhD students wants to give you the chance for 
some hands-on experience with the German tradition of 
Christmas cookie baking and other culinary Christmas treats. 
Join us for a delicious and fun evening on December 12! We 
will start at 6 pm at Foyer International, Von-Siebold-Str. 2. 
Please register here in advance. 
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